
The Senkow Scoop November 2022

A Taste of Thanksgiving

Senkow students enjoyed a Thanksgiving meal prepared by our teachers and
staff. Thanks to Ms. Hovey and Mrs. Drager for organizing this event each year!

Be Safe Be Respectful Be Responsible



Dr. Pugliese
Principal's Message

One of the most
important lessons I’ve learned
in my life has to do with how
important mistakes and failures
are to my overall success. I
used to get upset when I failed
at something. Now, however,
when I make mistakes or when I
fail, I get very EXCITED! Yes, I
get excited when I fail.

The reason for this is that I
know that this mistake or failure
is an opportunity for me to
learn, grow and become better
at whatever it was I was doing
when I made the mistake. Then I
figure out what I have to do to
be better, and I practice being
better. I encourage all of you to
think about your next mistake
as an exciting opportunity to
learn and grow and then go
make that learning and growing
happen!

Upcoming Events
Schools Closed
Thursday & Friday,
November 24-25

Early Dismissal
12:05pm
Friday, December 2

Early Dismissal
12:30pm
Wednesday, December 7

Senkow Winter Concert at
Beverly Hills MS 6:30pm
Monday, December 19

Senkow’s Students of the Month
AWARDS for RESPONSIBILITY



PBIS Team - Phillies Pep Rally
Senkow gathered together for an afternoon of games and fun before Game 5 of the World
Series.  Even though our Phillies fell short of winning a championship, we’ll cheer on our
Fightins’ next year!



Senkow’s Student Council 2022-23
Our Student Council Members are Melanny, Kushnoor, Gabriella, Gurkiran, Taspia, and Fayez in
Fifth Grade along with fourth graders Harman and Jannat. These students were selected for
their outstanding behavior and demonstrating the Three B’s each and every day. They were
required to write a paragraph on why they should be considered for student council. They also
had to ask for a Letter of Recommendation from their previous teachers. Congratulations!

November Elections

Fifth Grader Melanny was elected Student Council President by her classmates. Melanny has
lots of ideas and plans for this school year. She wants to create a school museum to showcase
classroom projects. She also wants to recruit students and organize a group of school-wide
helpers for our community. In third grade, Melanny gathered her classmates together to
produce a wonderful “Thank You” video for Teacher Appreciation Week in the 2020-21 school
year. Amazingly, she did this virtually. As you all remember, we were learning from home on
Google Meet.



November Happenings!

Thank you parents for your support of our Scholastic Book Fair this year. Ms. Oaster did a
wonderful job of organizing this event. Check out photos of the Book Fair with students from
Mr. Kelly’s and Ms. Zeplin’s classrooms.

2nd grade EL students listened to and followed directions on how to make these colorful
turkeys just in time for Thanksgiving!






